Gavin Evans

From: no-reply@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Sent: 30 August 2016 19:56

To: Gavin Evans

Subject: Comments for Planning Application 161020/LBC
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 7:55 PM on 30 Aug 2016 from Mr Erlend Flett.

Application Summary
The Hamilton School 55-57 Queen's Road Aberdeen AB15

Address: 4YP
Formation of new hotel, bar and restaurant including
Proposal: demolition of existing school extension and dwellinghouse

{55 Queen’'s Lane South}, and all associated
infrastructure and landscaping works

Case Officer: Gavin Evans
Click _for further information

Customer |
Name:
Email:
Address:

Comments

Commenter

Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons for
comment:

Comments: 1 Access from the rear lane will cause further pressure
on the use of the lane.At present there is no vehicular
access to the former school site so with guests parking
and deliveries increased traffic will result. Given the
proximity to Albyn School there is an issue of safety
since there is no pavement in the lane. Many garages
abut directly onto the lane making it very difficult to exit
at present.
2.There is no need for a further hotel in the area.
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